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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

The Lord gave us commandments— He didn't mention amendments. — Reader's
Digest

HOLIDAYS ARE HERE AGAIN’

Thanksgiving holiday begins at the end of classes on Wednesday, November 
26tt. Classes resume on Monday. Wednesday, November 26tt, and Monday, 
December 1st are "double-cut" days— i.e., absences on those days count 
double.

THANKSGIVING DINNER

The Freshman Class is sponsoring a Thanksgiving 
We Render", on November 25a3 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
student body is invited to attend. Everyone is 
thanks, (nuts, berries, pieces of grain, ear of

SOPHOMORES!

To keep freedom from temptation and to keep God's fresh annointing in our 
lives, we need to pray. Sunday, November 23rd, there will be a Sophomore 
Class prayer meeting in the Prayer Chapel at 3:00 p.m. Plan to attendl

FROM THE BOOKSTORE

dinner, "What Thanks Can 
cafeteria. The whole 
to being a token of his 
corn, etc.)

"When the earth is ripe for harvest, and we pause in thanks again" it is 
time to remember our friends with a Thanksgiving card. Come in and look 
over our selection.
New books on our shelves include Catholic Pentecostals, which tells the 
story of the Pentecostal Movement in the Catholic Church and why they 
advocate the Baptism in the Holy Spirit.

SACRED MUSICALES' SPECTACULAR

Lee Robbins will be presentad at the Sacred Musicales' sP®%t?.cular on 
Saturday, November 22 at 7:30 p.m. in Seattle's Calvary Temple. There 
is no admissiorj charge to attend. Also featured at the Spectacular will 
be Hawaiian guitarist, Bud Tutmarc and Dave & Idee Peters, a popular 
singing team. |

Y.A.C. IN SEATTLE

Calvary Temple of Seattle will be sponsoring a Youth Action Crusade this 
weekend. A training session will be held on Friday evening, November 21 
at 7:00 at Calvary Temple. Saturday will involve a day of witnessing 
from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Don't miss this wonderful opportunity to 
win souls for Christ1

CHRISTMAS CHAPEL

All those interested in participating in a drama production for the 
Christmas Chapel please contact Linda Benjamin. It is urgent that you 
contact her no later than Thursday, November 20tb Contact her by phone, 
VA2-9945 or by mail box //P-211. Thank you for your interest!


